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WELCOME TO THE 
ENDEAVORS REVIEW. 
This is the month-in-review newsletter for Huron
Academic Endeavors Education Center. Enjoy! 

SPECIAL POINTS OF
INTEREST

Spring Fling Festival Field Trip to
the new campus 

Forest Endeavors needs your
donations!

Donuts and Science: Plant
Science

2025 Summer Camp registrations
continue 

Sports and Skills Camps
completes its first athletics camp

A Look Ahead

Contact us

 HAE Hosts A Spring Fling Festival

HAE students and families enjoyed a
preview tour and spring fling
festival at the new HAE campus! The
kids enjoyed cookie decorating, arts
and crafts, face painting, balloon
animals and carnival games! 
Each of the new HAE classrooms,
the auditorium, cafe, and parent
lounge provided entertainment for
hours! 
And parents got a great look at the
layout of the new HAE campus! We
are looking forward to the next
school year already! 



Play Endeavors! wrapped up its first Sports and Skills Camp:
Tennis 2025, in April. Students enjoyed 10 weeks of a
professional tennis camp at the Port Huron Tennis House.
Our skills camp included coaching and all the equipment! 
Even the moms got in on the fun and joined on the last day of
camp! 

Donuts and Science: Plant ScienceForest Endeavors  Needs 

Your Donations!

Sports and Skills Camps Wraps Up Tennis

April was Plant Science month with
Donuts and Science! Students got
hands-on with flowers to learn each of
the parts and moved pollen with their
homemade bug legs. We also learned
about seeds - complete with dissecting
seeds and planting seeds for each
student to take home. 
Luckily the spring weather cooperated,
and students were able to explore the
outdoor space around the campus
looking for moss, buds and leaves on
trees, early spring flowers and more!
Join us for our last month of Donuts and
Science. Register here for Nature
Adventure Science!

Forest Endeavors Continues 2025

Summer Camp Registration

Forest Endeavors is ready for 2025 Summer Camp!
April continued to see even more campers register
for this amazing summer opportunity! This will be a
summer of forest play and exploration. Tuesday,
Thursday mornings; early morning drop-off starting
at 8 a.m.; 9-11:30 a.m. - and no commitment! Pay
per day/week. $10 per day. There are a few spots
still open! 
Camp starts Tuesday, June 3! Register and find
more information at
www.huroncooperative.org/forestendeavors. 

Doing some spring cleaning? 

Clearing out the garage for the
summer? 

Don’t throw it away! Forest
Endeavors needs your donations! 

Forest Endeavors is gearing up for
2025 Summer Camp and needs
donations of a variety of outdoor
and nature-based items. Help make
this summer camp a success! Take a
look at this list and reach out if you
have anything you can donate! 

Picnic blankets
Pop-up tents 
Bird feeders, houses, bird seed
and food
Water tanks, large water jugs
Sandbox toys, mud kitchen toys
Binoculars, magnifying glasses,
bug kits 
Scrap wood, wood glue, paint
Planters, pots, potting soil,
planting tools

Email
forestendeavors@huroncoop.org
for any donations!

Sports and Skills Camps is part of the Play Endeavors!
athletics programming at HAE. Sports and Skills Camps are
exploratory athletics camps, open to the entire community.

You can join us for more great athletics starting next fall!
Watch for details! 

https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/f16c6a40-5f71-452f-b20d-379ae4e34177
http://www.huroncooperative.org/forestendeavors


Contact Us!
Mailing Address: 

3555 Walnut Street, Suite 201

Port Huron, MI 48060

admin@huroncoop.org

(810) 689-4294

A Look Ahead...
HAE will wrap up its school year in May. We can’t believe it is already here! Registrations for next
fall will open May 1! HAE is your home for hybrid homeschool education, with a full Preschool-12
grade program! This includes a multi-tier Preschool program and Endeavors Advantage High School
Group. Learn more about the class offerings here. In addition, HAE will launch HAE Virtual next fall
as well! If you want to join HAE online, you can have access to our classroom teachers, lesson plans,
and curriculum, as well our student clubs and field trips! Read more here. Register here!

th

We will celebrate the school year with our annual pizza party picnic at the park, serving as our last
field trip of the year. 
Donuts and Science has two more sessions in May, as we study Nature Adventure science! We will
take the concepts we’ve learned all year - animals, moon phases, plants, clouds, the water cycle,
weather, and more - and apply them outside! Study hands-on, in nature, and apply the great science
we’ve studied all year! Register here. 

Little Endeavors Has Your Spring and

Summer Mommy-And-Me Events!

Little Endeavors, our Blue Water Area’s premiere
structured infant playgroup and mommy support, is
gearing up its spring and summer programming! 
In addition to our weekly infant playgroup class, Little
Endeavors is offering monthly Walk and Talks! This is the
first organized, outdoor stroller walking club for our
community! Explore the beauty of all our Blue Water home
has to offer and get some great exercise! 
Walk and Talks include stroller stretching, a one-mile
paced stroller walk and a family smoothie recipe!
Walk and Talk registrations are included with a Little
Endeavors monthly membership! Or, simply pay $10 per
event! Visit the website for more information and to
register. Or, email littleendeavors@huroncoop.org. 

Visit Our Website Here!

Register Your Family Here!

Get Your HAE Gear Here!

https://www.huroncooperative.org/academicsandstudentlife
https://www.huroncooperative.org/registration
https://www.zeffy.com/ticketing/f16c6a40-5f71-452f-b20d-379ae4e34177
https://www.huroncooperative.org/littleendeavors
https://www.huroncooperative.org/
https://www.huroncooperative.org/registration
https://www.bonfire.com/store/huron-academic-endeavors-merchandise-store/

